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6th October 2017

Dear Parents & Carers,

Introducing ‘Lunch Shop’

We are changing the way school meals are ordered and paid for at Appleby Primary
School. On Monday 30th October in conjunction with Orian Solutions (our school meals
provider) we are launching ‘Lunch Shop’ an online payment & ordering system.

This system already works successfully in many schools around the county and the main
changes are:-

 all payments are done online
 parents order food for their children at home in advance.

This means that, as parents, you can see what your child is eating and children aren’t
disappointed if their preferred choice has gone before it is their turn to go into lunch.

A parents meeting will be held at 3.15pm on Tuesday 17th October where a
representative from Orian Solutions will talk us through the new system.

We hope you are able to join us on the 17th October, more detailed information will follow
after this date.
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